
Jonathan A. Stein
7450 Valley View Lane Reading, PA 19606; 610\779-9710; cell: 484/824-2660; jonathanastein1957@gmail.com

July 20, 2019

Secretary of the PUC 

Secretary’s Bureau

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 

Commonwealth Keystone Building 

400 North Street 

Harrisburg, PA 17120

PUC docket number: A-2018-3004933

Dear Mr. or Ms.:

I am writing to ask you to please stop the sale of the Exeter Township 

wastewater system. The Township Supervisors were not acting in the best 

interest of the residents when they voted to sell the wastewater system.

The obvious result will be a massive increase (1.8 times the current rates) in 

wastewater bills to take effect in January 2021. How does that serve the 

community? Many of us don’t feel that it serves us anything but badly and 

expensively.

Please block the impending sale. The residents of Exeter Township will thank 

you.

Sincerely^

Jonathan/Cstein

Cc: Honorable Andrew M. Calvelli
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JONATHAN A STEIN 
7450 VALLEY VIEW UNE 

READING, PENNSYLVANIA 19606-9739 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

. 171.

Secretary of the PUC 

Secretary's Bureau

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 

Commonwealth Keystone Building 

400 North Street 

/ Harrisburg, PA 17120
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